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Concept Note 

 
I. Background  
 
1. The United Nations Forum on Forests has regularly called upon member States to develop 
adequate monitoring systems, and invited international organization, especially member 
organizations of the Collaborative Partnership on Forests, to share data and streamline reporting 
on forests. With the adoption of the United Nations strategic plan for forests (UNSPF) 2017–2030 
by the UNGA in 2017, the focus of monitoring and reporting to the Forum was placed on the 
progress made in implementing the UNSPF and its Global 
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the transparent development of a short, concise Global Forest Goals Report in close consultation 
with member organizations of the Collaborative Partnership on Forests. The national reports 
submitted to the UNFF Secretariat are invaluable for the assessment of the progress towards 
implementation of the UNSPF. These reports will provide the basis for the next Global Forest 
Goals Report. 
 
6. The Forum secretariat was also requested to conduct capacity-building activities, within 
existing resources, on facilitating the exchange of information related to monitoring, assessment 
and reporting on the global forest goals, and providing assistance in preparing national reports. 
This capacity building workshop is being organized in response to this request.  

 
II. Objectives  
 
7. The main objectives of the workshop are to:   
 

a. Provide guidance to national experts for preparation and compilation of national reports 
on the progress toward the implementation of the UNSPF and the GFGs, and to promote 
the exchange of experiences, including best practices, 

b. 
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9. The capacity building workshop will take place from 18-20 March 2025, at 

mailto:unff@un.org
mailto:thermidor@un.org
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14. For all substantive issues related to this workshop, please contact Mr. Tomasz Juszczak at 
UNFF Secretariat at: juszczakt@un.org. For all matters related to registration and travel support, 
please contact Ms. Ninon Williams at UNFF Secretariat at: thermidor@un.org   
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